
Graduate Stories 

 

Thank you for taking the time to share your story with us. Please answer the questions 

below and either email or mail them to the Massachusetts General Hospital Dietetic 

Internship Program Director.  

 

Kathleen E. Creedon 

Dietetic Internship Director 

55 Fruit Street 

Boston, MA 02114 

kcreedon@partners.org 

 

• What year did you graduate from the Mass General Dietetic Internship?  

 

• What are your most vivid memories of the internship? 

 

• Tell us about your experiences after the internship. What types of jobs have you 

had? Did you pursue additional training or education? Have you engaged in 

nutrition/food volunteer work? 

 

• In what ways did the internship prepare you for your current job?  

 

• Do you still keep in contact with your intern class/people you met at Mass 

General? 

 

• What words of advice do you have for current dietetic students? 

 


